


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the June 3rd  2022 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers Present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller and Kaye Raul
Other Board Members Present:  Peter Stonehewer
President John Waller called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm.  
The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of 04/31/2022 were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Kaye Raul delivered her financial report.  The only expense was the annual Zoom subscription at $149.90.  There was no change in membership.  Kaye indicated that she would provide an updated financial report for April, reflecting a posting error.  Secretary Ralph Sutter will update the May 2022 edition of HardCopy top reflect the change.
President John Waller began relating his experiences with setting up SDR Radio.  Training Officer Alan Raul persuaded John to defer commentary to the Sunday General Session.
Alan believes that he has enough material to fill both the First and, if necessary,  the Second Session of Sunday’s General Membership Meeting. 
Sutter indicated that he will be renewing the SSL certificate for the SLO Bytes web site before the current certificate expires on June 8th 2022.
The meeting ended at 6:46 pm.
Ralph Sutter
 



